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Headteacher’s notes… 
It has been wonderful to see all the red outfits, funny costumes and superheroes in school 
today. Thank you for all your donations which so far have raised over £550 for Comic Relief. 
Please remember that we have set up a Just Giving page organised by Comic Relief. Brampton 
Village Primary School is fundraising for Comic Relief: Red Nose Day (justgiving.com). 
 
Looking back at past Newsletters it was this time last year that we closed for the first lockdown 
and so much has happened since then. Hopefully we are starting to return to ‘normal’ over the next few 
months and it has been good to see the children continuing to work well across the school this week with many 
of them being able to share what they have done. It is clear how well supported many of them were during the 
most recent lockdown – thank you for all you did during this time. Routines are becoming established once 
again and we are able to have whole-school Assemblies via Zoom - the children enjoy waving to each other and 
saying hello! We have re-started our ‘Star of the Week’ Assembly and recognise all those children who are 
showing our 6Rs around the school each day. 
 
Our last day of term is next Friday, 26th March, when we break up for the Easter holidays.   
 
Foodbank 
Thank you for all the donations that have been sent in for the Foodbank. The last day for any items this term is 
Tuesday 23rd March before they are collected.   
 
Remote Learning 
Updated information is now available on the website should an individual or a bubble have to isolate. 

Road Safety 
You will be aware that the PCSO was at school earlier this week in response to 
concerns expressed by local residents. We have been asked to remind you that the 
times shown on the sign in the lay-by indicate when parking is restricted. 

PTA News 
Thank you to all those that joined us on our zoom meeting, from this we can now mention ‘bags to school ‘is 
coming. So apart from Easter egg hunts/ Easter crafts and all round end of half term fun you can now also have 
a sort out. Collection is Wednesday 21st April before 9am. So let’s get sorting and filling some bags!!  
 
Sponsored walk- This half term why not get out and about and enjoy some walks. And with Easter in mind we 
have our Easter sponsored walk. Walk the miles and get the sponsors. Get a little competitive as there are 
prizes to be won. More details to follow. 
 
Don’t forget we still have our lovely hamper that needs to be won. £1 a ticket, winner will be drawn on the 25th 
March.  
 
Next meeting- Thursday 29th April at 7.30pm. This will be via zoom and details will follow. 
 
Thank you, PTA team  
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Please keep your child at home if they are unwell or show signs of COVID. If someone in your house tests positive, 
please inform us immediately. We will have to continue to close bubbles of classes/ year groups if there is a positive 

case confirmed amongst either children or staff. You do not need to inform us of negative results, but we MUST 
know about positive results immediately. 

 
If a child becomes unwell or shows any symptoms of COVID-19 we will contact parents/carers immediately. We will 
then expect the process for booking a test to be followed. If there is a positive test this may impact on the bubbles 

with them having to close whilst staff and children isolate. 

 
Please continue to inform the school each day by phoning or emailing pupilabsence@brampton.cambs.sch.uk . 

Please use this address if your child becomes unwell and needs a test at a weekend. 
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